
   

Contact our School  

Email  

delungra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Website  

www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone 

02 6724 8407 

Fax 

02 6724 8321 

 

Wednesday 

9th December 

Presentation Night     

6-00pm  

 

Intensive 

Swimming Dates 

14th, 15th & 16th 

 

Last Day of school 

2015 

Wednesday 16th 

December 

 

First Day Of 

School 2016 

Thursday 28th 

January 2016 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember ! 
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Last Week 2015 

This Wednesday is the last day of school for all 

students in NSW for 2015. Our teachers will 

be participating in training on Thursday and 

Friday.  They will be trained in the new History 

& Geography syllabuses. 

We would like to wish all families a safe and 

enjoyable holiday and a merry festive season.  

We look forward to  seeing our students happy 

faces in 2016. 

2016 Information 

January 27th staff return for a Staff 

Development day.  Teaching and administration 

staff will be at school if you require any 

uniforms in preparation for 2016. 

Thursday January 28th students including 

Kindergarten return to commence Term 1, 

2016. 

Friday January 29th Swimming sport 

afternoon at Bingara pool.  A permission note 

is attached for this excursion because of the 

short time frame next year.  If you could return 

the permission note this week that would be 

great.  Otherwise please do so on the first day 

back. 

Thursday February 4th Delungra Public 

School Swimming Carnival at Warialda pool.  

Parents and caregivers are invited to attend. 

Intensive Swimming 

Students will travel to Bingara over the next 

two days to complete our intensive learn to 

swim program. 

 

On Wednesday our swimming organisation will 

change. Students will be at the pool until 11:30 

am swimming. After 11:30 we will eat a special 

lunch provided by the school in the park next 

to the pool at Bingara. After lunch we will have 

some play time in the park then we will return 

to school for rewards activities. Students are 

allowed to wear mufti for our last day but they 

must make sure that their mufti outfit is sun 

safe. Students will still need their hat, fruit, 

water bottle and recess. 

 

Our new learn to swim structure is providing 

our students with  three swimming lessons 

each day.  In between lessons our students are 

learning important water safety information to 

keep them safe. It has been great to see the 

our students swimming confidence and skills 

improve throughout the program.  Our new 

program has been very successful.  We will 

continue this structure in coming years. 

Presentation Night 

Congratulations to our students on their 

fantastic performances at presentation night. 

We really have very talented students at 

Delungra Public School. 

A big thankyou to our staff for the time and 

effort everyone contributed to make the night 

a success. 

We would like to congratulate all students who 

were recognised for their  efforts during the 

year. 

Infants Awards 

Annalyce Quinn – Academic Excellence 

Jarrad Conn – Commitment to Learning 

Aiden Sheehan – Most Improved 

Library Awards 

Kohen Isaacs 

Logan Carter 

Science Award 

Blake Wheeler 

Primary Awards 

Riley Sheehan- Academic Achievement 

Maddison Taylor - Commitment to Learning 

Dannielle Taylor - Outstanding Effort 

Library Days   
Wednesday– Infants Class 

Friday -Primary Class 

Sport             
Wednesday 



 2 See our full Photo Gallery on our school ’ s website www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Citizenship Award 

Chloe James 

 Sportsmanship Award 
Cameron Stewart 

School Leadership Group 

Brooke Halloran, Troy Carter, Cameron Stewart & Maddison 

Taylor. 

School Leaders 

Chelsea Raw & Dannielle Taylor 

Christmas Hamper 

A big thank you to all the families for their generous donations 

of food for the Christmas hamper.  Through the support of our 

school community  the P & C raised $251 from our raffle this 

year. Congratulations to our winners: 

1st Sue Shoemark 

2nd  Ruby Mangion 

3rd BJ Halloran 

4th Jarrod Conn 

5th Phillipa Raw 

Semester 2 Reports 

Today our semester 2 reports have been sent home. Should you have any 

questions in regards to your child’s/children report please give your child’s 

teacher a call and we will be happy to discuss these with you. 
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Presentation Night 

         Chloe James                    Cameron Stewart 

Primary Awards Riley, Maddison & Dannielle 

Science Award—Blake      2016 School Leaders 

Shae & Blake 

Good-bye & 

good luck to two 

fantastic, young 

people. 

The world is 

yours, open your 

minds and enjoy 

the bright future 

you both 

deserve. 

Dannielle   &    Chelsea 

Infants Awards - Aiden, Jarrad & Annalyce 


